Academic Year 2023-2024 Behavior Report/Specifically Bullying:

Please note: one incident of bullying was observed and reported at ASBVI during the 2023-2024 academic school year. A complaint was filed from a parent that a student was sending threatening text messages to their child. Both students were in the secondary school level.

The principal met with the student who was making the complaint in addition to meeting with the student who was accused of sending the text messages. All parents were notified and the student who sent the threatening text messages lost phone privileges in addition to serving three (3) days of out of school suspension.

All parents were in agreement that the students should no longer interact on a personal level specifically using personal phones for communication.